## Barony of Krae Glas - Minutes August 2021

Summary			
Location	ZOOM, 14 August 2021		
Time	1515		
Attendance			
Officers	<ol> <li>Seneschal</li> <li>Deputy Seneschal</li> <li>Reeve</li> <li>Deputy Reeve</li> <li>Marshal</li> <li>Captain of Archers</li> <li>Group Rapier Marshal</li> <li>Baron</li> <li>Baroness</li> <li>Constable</li> <li>A+S Officer</li> <li>Herald</li> <li>Web minister</li> <li>Gold key</li> <li>Quartermaster</li> </ol>	<ol> <li>Thorgrim</li> <li>Ludewicus</li> <li>Elspeth Caerwent</li> <li>N/A</li> <li>Jon Dai (in-regnum replace Calis)</li> <li>Ida Noe</li> <li>Everard Sefar</li> <li>Jon Dai</li> <li>Margie of Glen More</li> <li>Sorcha ingen ui Chainnigh</li> <li>Nicolette Dufay</li> <li>Cormac Lenihan</li> <li>Ciaran of St. Monica</li> <li>Sorcha ingen ui Chainnigh</li> <li>Airdin MacDara</li> </ol>	<ol> <li>Present</li> <li>Absent</li> <li>Present</li> <li>N/A</li> <li>Present</li> <li>Present</li> <li>Absent</li> <li>Present</li> </ol>
Visitors	Leif, Amanda de Constantiae, A Roya	l Guest.	
Populace Present	Maerwynn		

Meeting			
Description	Action & Person Responsible	Comments/Status	Person Seconding & Timeframe (if determined)
Previous Minutes	Approved		Ida Noe
Officers (appointments and vacancy)	<ul> <li>Arts and Science: Yvonne de Plumetot to Nicolette DuFay</li> <li>Webminster: Ana de Vuallachia to Ciaran of St. Monica</li> <li>Reeve: Looking for a Deputy still.</li> <li>Marshall: Robert Calis to Jon Dai</li> </ul>		
Events Summary & Feedback			
None	Lockdown VI		
Expenses			
None			
Upcoming Events			
No Events.			
Other business			

None			
Officer reports			
Seneschal			
Reeve	Krae Glas Reeve's report for August 2021 council meeting Account balances as at end Jul 2021: Community Solutions One account \$2,461.92 Cash Reserve B account \$10,313.90 No cash reserve or floats outstanding Xero fully reconciled to end July. Dropbox is up to date with bank statements, event reports and council minutes.		
Marshal	<ul> <li>Jon needs access to the authorisation database to check who is authorised in which fields.</li> </ul>	Masones Macca and Angel can help solve this.	
Rapier	Nothing to report.		
A&S	<ul> <li>Online activities are planned.</li> <li>Cloaks - Standstill. Until pieces can be gathered together. Suggestion: Mailing   Not recommended as finished pieces are at risk.</li> </ul>		
Webminister	- Broken links have been unbroken and fixed.		
Herald	<ul> <li>As mentioned in the previous minutes, still under investigation but as currently no events have been held, no need to rush. Most ceremonies have been rewritten down from memory.</li> <li>Quarterly report has been sent.</li> </ul>		

Constable	Nothing to report.     Thorgrim - "Reminder. Quarterly reports will need to be sent even if no events occur."
St Mons	<ul> <li>14 members from the registry.</li> <li>A&amp;S and Fighter training has been continuing when it can.</li> </ul>
Captain of Archers	<ul> <li>Online archery event planned.</li> <li>How to make arrows by the NVG resources has been posted. Exception of plastic nocks and taping the bottom. Noted to be a good resource.</li> <li>Quarterly report has been sent.</li> </ul>
Quartermaster	Nothing to report.   Hall is discussed in General Business.
Lyttleham	Nothing to report.
Groenaholar	Nothing to report.
B&B	- Reports still need to be sent to the B&B.
General Business	<ol> <li>Event pre registration is not a requirement but is incredibly useful.   Thorgrim</li> <li>Photos and stories for the anniversary to be gathered on the FB group.   Thorgrim</li> <li>Hall.   Ludo and Airdin are now working together to solve storage locations.         <ol> <li>Scouts Victoria: Status unknown. They did not even know equipment resided at the Hall. But it remains safe. Ian has been contacted and he also has items in the hall. Another scout group has been</li> </ol> </li> </ol>

	considered to move into it. Possibility of not needing to move depending on the people contacted.  i. Estimated: Months. b. Mons Parade Scout Hall: Still on list of being in conversation. i. Estimation: End of year.  4. Investiture: Announcement will be made on the status of it.  5. Frog and Prince event   Saturday, 2nd of October a. Parks have been considered for gathering. b. Hastings has considered, recreation centre might be available when football season is over.  6. Officers send reports to the Chronicler for newsletter. This can include photos or the like, in order to report events. a. Deadline: 28th of August.	
Meeting closed at	1554	
Next meeting to be held:	Provisionally 11 September 2021. Awaiting Crown event.  Location: Unknown, owing to meeting conditions.	